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Pien, Janet

From: Billy Knudson [fifteenwindow@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 3:20 PM
To: ALL ALDERS; Tolley, Sabrina; Pien, Janet
Subject: No SW path lighting

 
Hello there. Please add my name to the list of folks who are against lighting up the path.  
 
William Knudson 
117 Harding Street 
Madison, WI 53714 
 
608-242-0165 
 
 
Thanks 


